
 

 

May 2019 
Hi, 

 

The Carnival takes place this year on Saturday 17th August, and in the lead up to the event, 

there will be two competitions taking place in the town. 

 

1. Best Dressed Window Competition – Entry fee £3  

 

We would like many businesses to take part in this, and the window displays will be judged 

during the week prior to the Carnival. The window judged the best in the town will receive 

a trophy. 

 

2. Spot the Mistake Competition – Entry fee £3 

 

Please place an item in your window that is not normally connected with your business. We 

will encourage the children to find the item, and record on their free entry form. There 

will be a prize for the child who finds the most “mistakes”.  

 

(£5 for both competitions, or free if you place an advert in our Carnival Programme.) 

 

You will be given a notice to display in your window to show that you are taking part in 

either or both of these competitions. 

 

It is hoped that both young and old alike will enjoy looking in your windows at the displays 

and searching for the mistakes. 

 

I will call again soon, or to contact me to enter, or for further information you may e-mail 

on Margaretburch82@gmail.com   

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Margaret Burch 

On behalf of Bude Carnival Committee 

mailto:Margaretburch82@gmail.com

